
 
 

WiFi Acceptable Use Policy & Disclaimer 
 

By using the Oregon Public Library District’s Wi-Fi service and connecting to this network, you are agreeing 
that you will not use this service to violate any applicable law or regulation. All that is being provided through 
the Library's Wi-Fi service is "free" Internet access. The Oregon Public Library District is not providing security, 
support or related services. 
 
By using Oregon Public Library's Wi-Fi service, you assume all risks associated with the use of this service, 
including but not limited to, any risk to your computer, software or data of being damaged by any virus, 
software, or any other file which might be transmitted or activated due to use of the service. 
 
You should be aware that the network may be required to disclose data related to the use of this service if it is 
served with a legal subpoena or court order. In order to comply with such subpoena, any and all network 
traffic may be captured, monitored and stored at the discretion of the Library. 
 
The Oregon Public Library District shall not be liable for any special, incidental or consequential damages, 
including, without limitation, lost revenues or lost profits, resulting from the use or misuse of this service. By 
using the free Internet service provided by the Oregon Public Library District, you are agreeing to the 
disclaimer set forth above. 
 

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT YOU ARE CONNECTING TO AN UNSECURED NETWORK. THE 
WIRELESS NETWORK IS CONFIGURED FOR OPEN ACCESS. INFORMATION SENT OVER THIS 

NETWORK MAY BE VISIBLE TO OTHERS. 
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